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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 
TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY  
 
Mark Hohulin 
Senior Vice President, Health Analytics 
OSF HealthCare System 
800 Northeast Glen Oak Avenue 
Peoria, Illinois 61603 
Mark.e.hohulin@osfhealthcare.org 
 
 
RE: COMPLETION OF PERMIT AND FINAL REALIZED COST  

PERMIT #19-057 – Saint Francis Medical Center Comprehensive Cancer Center 
PERMIT HOLDER: OSF HealthCare System d/b/a Saint Francis Medical Center  

 
Dear Mr. Hohulin:  
 
The Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board has received the permit completion 
notice for the abovementioned permit. Our files will be updated to show the completion date as 
June 30, 2024, the date provided in your project completion letter, and the final realized costs as 
$239,279,160. The permit holder does not need to take further action regarding the Illinois 
Health Facilities and Services Review Board.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, don't hesitate to contact Mike Constantino or George 
Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov  or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 
217.782.3516.  
 
Sincerely, 

John P. Kniery 
John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 

mailto:Mark.e.hohulin@osfhealthcare.org
mailto:Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov
mailto:George.Roate@illinois.gov

